
Grandparents’ Day  
13th December 2016 

What a fantastic day! Our ever-popular Grandparents’ Day was even 
more successful than last year, with a whopping 493 grandparents in 
attendance! As we had so many lovely visitors, we needed to split the 
day into two sessions (9.30am-11am and 1.30pm-3pm).  

The day ran smoothly as we had lots of fun activities planned 
including a Christmas quiz and a snowman drive. Our Christmas quiz 
involved lots of seasonal questions that required the brain power of 
both the children and the grandparents! Our snowman drive was just 
like a beetle-drive, however the end product was a festive snowman. 
Grandparents and grandchildren had to work together against other 
competitors to roll the dice and acquire all the parts of the snowman 
in order to be crowned Snowman Drive Champions! Each class 
developed their own crafty activity too which may have required 
some problem solving, PVA glue and sequins! 

We would like to thank all the grandparents who attended to make 
our day truly special and memorable. It was lovely to see the 
children interacting with (and being little angels for) their 
grandparents! We look forward to doing it all again soon! 


